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At Mississippi Lime Company, 
safety is our first priority.

Working safely at Mississippi Lime 
is not optional:

It is a condition of employment.

We are accountable for each other’s safety
regardless of our title or position.

We are our brother’s/sister’s keeper.

As technology evolves, we will be vigilant
and adapt to new safety techniques.

Integral to our Vision, Mission and Core Values,
Mississippi Lime is committed

to providing a safe and healthy work environment. 
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